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Mr. Robert Putt 
 
 
 

Dear Robert: 

We are very grateful for your hard work that made our “Retirement 
— Close Out” sale as successful as possible. This is not the first 
time we have worked with you, and the level of dedication you 
showed made us very confident in our decision. 

Your extensive knowledge of the business and personable yet 
professional manner was greatly appreciated by our staff and 
customers. You were quick to resolve any disputes in the best 
interests of both parties. We received numerous compliments 
about your work ethics from our customers and would like to echo 
that sentiment. You even went out of your way to help with 
deliveries and restocking the furniture — always working hard to 
make the sale as efficient as possible. We commend all your efforts 
and are confident and delighted to refer you to other stores.  

 

Sincerely, 
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